Same address as another
reprasenation received

From:

Sent: 17 September 2021 19:03

To: Planning

Subject: Fwd: Planning Application No: 3/2021/0825

Jiny

This email originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do NOT click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and are sure the content within this email is safe.

———- Forwarded message —-—
Date: Fri, ept at 15:

Subject: Re: Planning Application No: 3/2021/0825
To: <planning@ribblevalley gov.uk>

On Thu, 16 Sept 2021 at 11:34,
| wish to object to the proposed outdoor dining pod at The Lord Nelson.

It is logical to assume that noise levels will be significantly increased , especially in the evenings when sound is
magnified.It is pessible/likely that the noise might extend a considerable distance.

There Is no car parking provision at The Lord Nelson and therefore cars will have to line the roads, possibly on both
sides, and there is the potential to obscure the junction at the top of York Lane.

The concept seems contrary to the image of a rural Ribble Vallay village scene.




